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North Shore Senior High Student Receives 2019 Amazon Future Engineer Scholarship 
 
Houston, Texas: Galena Park ISD would like to congratulate Merlyn Roldan, North Shore Senior 
High School senior, for being selected to receive the 2019 Amazon Future Engineer Scholarship.
 
Merlyn is one of the first recipients of the Amazon Future Engineer Scholarship and is among 
a select group of students to receive this four-year, $10,000-a-year scholarship, which Amazon 
created to spark and grow a generation of leaders in computer science. In addition to the 
scholarship, she was offered a paid software engineering internship the summer after her 
freshman year. 

“This scholarship is a reflection of our appreciation for the work you’ve done so far, and an 
investment in you and the future we all share,” Jeff Wilke, CEO Worldwide Consumer at 
Amazon. “We are thrilled to have you as part of our first Amazon Future Engineer scholars, and 
eager to see the bold paths paved by you and your fellow scholarship recipients.”

Congratulations, Merlyn! 
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Pictured:  Dr. Wiley Johnson, North Shore Senior High Deputy Principal; 
Merlyn Roldan, Amazon Scholarship recipient; Nathalie Pante, North 
Shore Senior High teacher; and Tabitha Sapien, North Shore Senior High 
counselor
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